Mona, Ernie@Waterboards

From: Mona, Ernie@Waterboards

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 8:05 AM

To: ‘N D'; Tauriainen, Andrew@Waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards

Cc: Petruzzelli, Kenneth@Waterboards; Olson, Samantha@Waterboards; Buckman,
Michael@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Nancy K. Donovan and Stephen J. Peters ACL/CDO Hearing

Nancy K. Donovan Kathy Mrowka Andrew Taurianen

21415 Hwy 128 Enforcement Section Office of Enforcement

Yorkville, CA 95494, Division of Water Rights Andrew.Tauriainen@waterboards.ca.gov

n.donovan@LIVE.COM Kathy.Mrowka@waterboards.ca.gov

Ladies and Gentlemen:

After consideration of Ms. Donovan’s present circumstances, the Hearing Officers have granted a further postponement
of this hearing until after September 15, 2016. Therefore, the purpose of this email is to provide you with an advance
courtesy notice that the hearing on the above referenced matter has tentatively been rescheduled to commence on
Wednesday, October 12, 2016. A formal Notice of Rescheduled Hearing will be issued in the future providing additional
specific information setting the date, time and place of the rescheduled hearing, and other deadlines for submittal of
Notices of Intent to Appear and exhibits/testimony.

Should a settlement be reach as a result of private settlement discussions between the Prosecution Team and Nancy K.
Donovan and Stephen J. Peters, the hearing team should be notified as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact me or Michael Buckman, Chief of the Hearings Unit
(Michael.Buckman@waterboards.ca.gov).

Thanks

Ernest Mona
State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights
Bay-Delta and Hearings Section
(916) 341-5359
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